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12th June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

From Monday 26th June we start to follow the timetable for the next academic year.  

This means that students in Year 7 will begin to follow their Year 8 timetable; students in Year 8 will follow their 
Year 9 timetable etc. 

Tutor groups do not change at this point and there are no changes to the timings of the school 
day.  New timetables will be issued to students on Thursday 22nd June and these will also be emailed home. 
Students will receive an assembly about these changes in the week before they happen. 

Changes to year halves and teaching groups will also take place.  

We introduced this change a few years ago as it gives more time for teaching of Year 10 options before their GCSE 
exams at the end of Year 11 and it also ensures we have a focussed end to this year and a crisp start to the New 
Year in September for all year groups. It has proved to be very successful. 

There will be some minor changes to timetables for September but all students will be issued with a new copy 
when we come back after the summer. Again, this will also be emailed home. 

If you have any questions please contact me cshardlow@southwolds.notts.sch.uk 

Yours sincerely 

 

Carol Shardlow 
Deputy Head Teacher - Curriculum & Standards 
 


